
November 14, 2018 

Reminder—Community Meeting Nov. 26 

 

Follow up on theft and trespassing 

After last week’s email, we received immediate response from the Borough and the 

community, all of whom were very helpful. Progress has been made in resolving these 

issues and we are very grateful to the community for your support. 

 

Questions about hunting 

A few weeks ago, we addressed some questions about usage on university lands. 

Although hunting is not permitted, we’ve heard from you that this is an important issue 

to the community in Haines. The university is exploring the possibility of hunting on land 

west of the Chilkat River. Once we have an update, we will share more information as 

soon as possible.  

 



UA Land Office staff passing the torch 

Chief Land Officer Christine Klein and Regional Resource Manager Patrick Kelly will be 

moving on to other adventures at the en


